
On April 4, 2022, FDA posted a safety alert regarding potentially contaminated raw oysters from Canada.  
 
https://www.fda.gov/food/alerts-advisories-safety-information/fda-advises-restaurants-and-retailers-
not-serve-or-sell-potentially-contaminated-raw-oysters-canada 
 
The Government of Canada posts recall information on their website here: 
https://recalls-rappels.canada.ca/en/search/site?search_api_fulltext=shellfish 
However, please note that not all impacted shellfish that were distributed to the U.S. will be included in 
Canada’s recall information and has further prompted FDA’s need to post the safety alert information. 
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